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EVACUATION ORDER INFORMATION 

Release Date January 16, 2023 12:00PM  

At this point the threat to our waterways flooding in certain areas has decreased.  This has been a 

long and intense 16 days of weather.  The Sheriff’s Office appreciates the community’s 

cooperation during these difficult times as we take steps to keep our community safe. The Santa 

Cruz County Sheriff’s Office has lifted evacuation warnings for the following zones. 

 

Warnings being lifted: 

 

BOU- E040 

 

FEL-E008, E012 

 

CRZ-E067, E068, E069, E070, E071, E081 

 

CTL-E010, E014, E015, E018, E019, E051 

 

PAJ-E015, E024, E026, E027, E028, E032 

 

Due to continued threat of high tides and surf in the evening hours, coastal roadways of Beach 

Dr., Las Olas Dr. and Potbelly Beach Rd. the Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office has determined 

that the following zones will remain in an evacuation warning status.  Please be prepared to 

evacuate if flooding starts due to these conditions.  

 

Evacuation Warnings staying in effect: 

 

CTL-E031, E048 

 

Due to the failing of a culvert on Whitehouse Canyon Rd. and the continued threat to the failure 

of the roadway, this area remains in an evacuation order. Additionally, due to the rising river 

levels of the Pajaro River there remains a concern for potential flooding in these zones. The 

Sheriff’s Office will keep these evacuation orders in effect out of caution for the safety of our 



 

 

community.   

 

Evacuation Orders staying in effect: 

 

CRZ-E001-C 

 

PAJ-E029, E030 

 

Residents may look up their evacuation zones at community.zonehaven.com 

Road closures can be monitored at: https://sccroadclosure.org/ 
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